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            Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 
Senior Counsel 

Phone: 603-724-2135 
 Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

 
       January 15, 2024 
 
 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Daniel Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 
 
Re: Docket No. DG 23-076; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty  

Winter 2023-2024 and Summer 2024 Cost of Gas and LDAC Filing 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 

 In two orders issued on August 14, 2023, the Commission approved and began to implement 
the Company’s request to change the effective date for future LDAC rate adjustments from November 1 
to February 1, which change was to be first implemented with new LDAC rates effective February 1, 2024. 

Order No. 26,872 (Aug. 14, 2023), issued in Docket No. DG 23-037 (the docket that considered 
Liberty’s request to change the LDAC calendar) approved the change, and Order No. 26,873 (Aug. 14, 
2023) issued in Docket No. DG 22-045 (the prior cost of gas and LDAC docket), extended the existing 
LDAC rates until February 1, 2024, to allow for the new LDAC calendar. 

Liberty filed the requested tariff pages on December 1, 2023, in Docket No. DG 23-027, the 
docket that addressed and ultimately approved Liberty’s request to change in the LDAC effective date 
from November 1 to February 1.   

To avoid any issue over whether those tariff pages should also have been filed in the above 
docket, on behalf of Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp., attached for filing are the same 
proposed tariff language changes, in both clean and redlined versions, that were filed December 1, 
2023, in DG 23-027.  

Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 
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